
PJ’s Party Supply introduced a new charitable program this year.  We started “Collecting Costumes for 

Charity”, a costume drive benefiting children in need.  Below are two articles with an overview of the reason 

we started the campaign and the progress we made. We plan on expanding this drive next year to be able to 

give to more organizations. We received coverage from four television stations, Channel 5, 8, NTTV and the 

local Denton TV. Thank you to everyone who donated! 

 

The logo was designed by Shauna Schiada.   


